
July 29, 1969 

• 
" 

Mt . Alf red K . Barr 
Reaearch Manager 
Rich' s Inc . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30302 

Dear Mr. Barr : 

Since Mayor Allen is out 0£ the city, I should like to acknowledge 
receipt of your letter regal"ding the Atlanta Jaycees " political 
Rally" you hope to hold in Plaza Park in October. 

I shall bring it to his attention upon his return, however, in the 
meantime, I would like to suggest that you contact Mr. Jack Delius , 
General Manager of the Parks Department, regarding the use of 
Plaza P a rk,. as it will require approval of the Parks Committe of 
the Board of Aldermen. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Ann M . M o es 




